



Queensland Recreational Aircraft Assoc.

Incorporating Warwick Aero Club

qraawarwick@gmail.com
www.qraa.info
PO Box 934 , Warwick 4370

Minutes Ordinary Meeting 27 August 2016

Meeting chaired by Kelvin Hutchinson and opened at 12 pm following the AGM.

Present: 36 As per attendance book.

Apologies: Scott and Chris Hendry, Neil and Robyn Shorrock, Bob and Robyn Dennis, Randolf Olsen, Gwen Brandsen, Kim Doughton.

Kelvin thanked Noel Tesch for his very interesting talk about his Eurocopter experiences.

Refer to AGM minutes for detail in addition to the following:

- Kelvin Hutchinson mentioned that "in exchange for an ongoing formal arrangement with the Southern Downs Council for the Club to keep the Terminal Building as a club house ,that the club looks after keeping the area clean including the toilets". Kelvin encouraged members to keep this arrangement ongoing.
- October is RAAus safety month. Noel Tesch offered to speak on safety during the Events planning meeting.
- Phil Goyne said that the Memorial proposed size has to go back to a Council meeting for approval. A site near the terminal building has been approved

Meeting closed 12:25 pm.

Denise Hutchinson Phil Goyne SECRETARY PRESIDENT